


Bradenton/Palmetto Downtown Mobility Study

' At the request of the cities of Palmetto and Bradenton, in 2007 the Sarasota/Manatee MPO
authorized funding through its Congestion Management Process.for a Downtown Mobility Study
covering both cities to address critical fransportaﬂon issues related to downtown redevelopment
and circulation, congestion relief and expansion of multimodal transportation options. The study
has been completed and a final report submitted. Presentations have been made to the City of
Bradenton and the Manatee County Board of County Commlssmners, both of which endorsed the
study. A presentation to the Sardsota/Manatee MPO is pending on June 28th. The City of
Bradenton is continuing to- work with the Florida Department of Transportation to consider
pedestrlan enhancement strategles for SR 64 (Manatee Avenue) as part of a drainage and
resurfacing project, along with modifications to the Green Bridge (US 41 Business) to better
accommodate cyclists and pedestrians. The plan includes both long-term and short-term strategies
for improved mobility and qc,,cess";The executive summary from the report is enclosed.

A representative from the consultant,: Renolssonce Planning Group; along with the City of
Bradenton, will provide an overview of’ ‘the. study and take questions or comments. City
Commission questions and comments will be relayed to the MPO and FDOT: At its July meeting,
the MPO is planning to have a more thorough discussion about the vision and various projects
planned for the US 41 /Tam|c|m| Trail corrldor fhroughout the region from Palmetto to North Port.








































